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LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Ref. Ottawa Hydro request for distribution rate increase. EB-2015-0004 

I am shocked by the proposed distribution rates requested by Hydro Ottaw. I took their online
survey and it was designed to get them what they want. There was no opportunity for
individual comments and the questions were all multiple choice with answers aimed at
supporting their request. 

Hydro is already too expensive. Too many employees are overpaid. We should start with
salary freezes and reductions before starting to hit the consumer with increased charges. 

How many people do you know who get that type of pay increase each year? As for people
on fixed incomes they don't stand a chance of keeping up with the proposed increases. 

Also, it is very difficult to find where to make your comments known, probably accounting
for why you have so little feedback.
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